
 

 

 

Madeley Primary School | 16th December 2014 

Welcome to the final newsletter for 2014 
With school holidays just around the corner, we are busy preparing 
for upcoming holiday program!  

Some of the exciting activities we have planned include Reptile day, 
Galaxy explorers, Madagascar movie, Roller Derby at Morley 
Rollerdome and much more. 

We’d love for you to come along for a day, every day or anything in 
between! 

Camp Australia Madeley will be closed from Friday the 19th 
December until Sunday the 11th January. We will reopen on the 12th 
January for the remainder of the holiday period.  

For parents looking for care earlier in the holiday period, Camp 
Australia Hocking opens from 5th January. Places at both services 
are filling fast so make your bookings as soon as possible. Visit 
campaustralia.com.au website to see Hocking holiday club program. 

I would like to thank everyone for a fantastic year at Camp Australia. 
We have a lot to look forward to in term 1, new activities and new 
smiles! 

The Madeley Primary School Before and After School Care program 
will continue to operate as usual; between 7:00am and 9:00am for 
Before School Care and 3:00pm and 6:00pm for After School Care 
each school day. 

For further information regarding the program or to discuss any 
specific requirements, please contact Jaymee on 0413 588 434.  

For all other inquiries contact Camp Australia’s Customer Service 
Team on 1300 105 343 (Monday-Friday from 8am to 6pm AEST). 

We would like to wish everyone a Merry Christmas and A Happy New 
Year and hope everyone has safe holidays. 

Thank you 

The Team at Camp Australia Madeley  
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